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• We believe that industry must be engaged in developing a reporting framework and guidelines 
based on consistent metrics that avoids duplication of requirements. 

• We believe that any future compliance framework should adopt an approach based on education 
and improvement first, to encourage best efforts and not punish unintentional non-compliance. 
The ARA would welcome the opportunity to be involved in government-led education and 
awareness campaigns.  

 
Thank you again for the opportunity to provide a submission to the Treasury. We look forward to 
further engagement as the proposed reforms are implemented.  
 
Any queries in relation to this submission can be directed to our policy team a   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chief Executive Officer 

 




